TO THE HONOURABLE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of certain citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the House the decision of the Federal Labor Government to decommission
395 houses on RAAF Base Darwin in the midst of the Territory’s worst ever housing crisis. We therefore ask the House to support the desperate
need for housing in the Territory and the interests of local businesses which rely on support from local residents by excising from Commonwealth

ownership the residential housing area of RAAF Base Darwin and handing the houses over to Territorians for a range of housing options including
public housing and houses for first home buyers as a matter of urgency.





